
 

 

 

 
 

 
  

AN INFORMATION BULLETIN FOR MEMBERS AT INTO, NEWCASTLE UNIVERSITY 

How is it going? How are you finding things? 
 
We are conducting a survey and we want to find out your views. 

 

We have emailed a direct link to members of UCU asking them for their 

opinions. We want to hear from everyone who is working at INTO, Newcastle 
University, so if you are not a member of UCU and you wish to access our 

survey, you can find it at: 

 

www.tinyurl.com/INTOsurveyUCU1 
 

We also want you to join UCU. If you have a friend of colleague who is not 

yet a member, please ask them to join us. Details are in this newsletter. 

 

 

INTO and Newcastle University 
 

The relationship between Newcastle University and INTO has always been 

less transparent than you might expect. Members often ask us what the 
arrangement is. The Branch at Newcastle University are asking questions 

about this so we can better understand the responsibilities that each 

organisations has to the other. 

 

UCU contacts at INTO have been invited to the member and representative 
meetings at Newcastle University UCU Branch, who are offering support to 

us in what we do. 

 

For UCU to be able to do more, we need more staff at INTO to join us and 
work to improve our representation. JOIN US! 

 
 

 

 

The Union has dedicated web pages 

on Covid-19 

www.ucu.org.uk/covid19 
 

  

If you know someone who wants to 
join UCU: 

 
www.join.ucu.org.uk 
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Please check and update your personal information at https://my.ucu.org.uk/ 

 
UCU’s Membership Portal allows you to manage and update your personal 

information and find answers to the most frequently raised questions relating to 

membership, employment or the Legal Scheme. 
 

Please ensure your contact information and employment details are correct. 

The membership subscription you pay is based on your earnings. Please ensure 
that you pay the correct subscription; failure to do so may disqualify you from 

receiving legal advice and other benefits. 
 

 
 

 
Working at home: 

guidelines for members 

 

As working from home has become 
something that more of us are doing, 

it is worth looking at the information 

and advice that the union has 
produced. 

 

Please check out the guidance by 
clicking here. 

 

UCU Representatives: Key Contacts 
 

George Stevenson (INTO) 

Graham Kirkwood (Newcastle University) 
 

Please contact us if you need 

our help 

 
 

 
 

FundtheFuture.org.uk 

You can find the Regional Office of UCU via the following: 

ucunorthern.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can access the 
union’s podcasts 
produced by the 
Regional Office by 
searching: 

UCU Northern 

Region 
in any podcast app 

https://my.ucu.org.uk/
https://www.ucu.org.uk/media/10830/Working-from-home-and-teaching-online---Covid-19-guidance-for-members/pdf/ucu_workfromhome_guide_mar20.pdf
https://ucunorthern.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/UCUNorthern
https://www.facebook.com/UCUNorthern/
https://www.youtube.com/ucunorthern
https://anchor.fm/ucu-northern-region
https://www.instagram.com/ucunorthern/

